
 

Dear Parents, 

It was great getting to meet many of you and witness your kids learn about and praise God 
together this last Sunday! I’ve included a short video below of all the fun.  

Some Reminders: 

• Bible Hour continues during worship each Sunday for potty-trained 2-year-olds through 5th 
Graders.  

• Social distancing and masks will be required (2’s-4’s will not have to be masked).  
• The nursery will not be available for childcare.  
• Please pick all children up, regardless of age, so that we are not releasing them to cluster in the 

hallways. 

 

SCHEDULE: 

Early Elementary (Kinder - 2nd) 

          Drop-off just before worship (no earlier than 8:20). Pick-up during final song. 

Upper Elementary (3rd - 5th) 

          Drop-off just before worship (no earlier than 8:20). Pick-up during final song. 

Early Childhood (2’s – 4’s that are potty-trained) 

          Drop-off just before sermon. Pick-up during final song. 

 

Sunday Morning Bible Hour: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nrh_Uq4qKq0 

 

I look forward to getting to know your family! 

Ryan 

 
 


